


The vaquita—the world’s smallest porpoise—lives only in Mexico’s
Gulf of California. Only 30 vaquita remain after decades of decline
due to entanglement in shrimp fishing gear.

You can help stop the vaquita’s extinction. Join the Boycott Mexican
Shrimp campaign and tell the Mexican government: Act now or we
lose the vaquita forever.

WHAT YOU CAN DO:

1. Don’t buy shrimp from Mexico! Check the packaging or ask your server before purchasing
shrimp to make sure its not from Mexico.

2. Contact Companies that Buy Mexican Shrimp: More than 30 companies import Mexican
shrimp—tell them to be part of the solution, not the problem.

3. Urge the Mexican Government to Act: Write the Mexican government and tell them to ban
dangerous gillnets and increase enforcement, before its too late.

For more information and contact info: BoycottMexicanShrimp.com
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